Gig Harbor Boat Works, Inc.

Location:  9905 Peacock Hill Ave NW

Gig Harbor, WA 98332

Mailing Address:  PO Box 765, Gig Harbor, WA 98335

Phone:  253-851-2126, email:  boatshop@ghboats.com
October 25, 2005
To our Valued Customers:
Gig Harbor Boat Works, along with the rest of the marine industry has experienced significant increases in operating costs. The most dramatic increase has been in petroleum based materials which are used in the manufacture of fiberglass resin, fiberglass cloth  and gelcoats. .  Washington State L&I insurance, energy, fire and property insurance, and non-corrosive metals have also taken double-digit increases.
Since our company operates as both a manufacturer and retailer the primary ingredients our company utilizes to create our boats are skilled labor, energy and petroleum based raw materials. Therefore the above increases have a high impact on our cost of operations. We have been striving to improve methods and efficiency but find that is not enough to offset continually escalating costs. Our current retail price structure is based on the price of petroleum when gasoline was selling for less than$2.00 per gallon. For example, about a year ago the price for a drum of fiberglass resin was $500 and it is now $1080.  During that same time frame pigmented gelcoats went from $125 t0 $225 per gallon.
As costs for our resources have increased dramatically we find it necessary to make a price adjustment to ensure the continued viability of Gig Harbor Boat Works. We have always been proud of the value we offer to our customers especially when compared to other quality boat builders and intend to remain very competitive. Even in the face of double-digit increases we are going to limit the amount of our increase to a maximum of 7% or less, depending on boat type, and that will be ONLY on the base price and pigmented gel coat accent colors. All other options and accessories will be unchanged. The increase is effective immediately and will affect existing orders.
As always, we appreciate your business and confidence in us. We treasure our relationship with our customers and take vicarious enjoyment in hearing your adventures. Please don’t hesitate to call us to discuss any questions or concerns.
Sincerely,

David Robertson
